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Report to the Greater Birmingham & Solihull Supervisory Board 
 

13th April 2017 
 

Hagley Road SPRINT Project Approval 
 

 

Purpose of the Report 

To update the Supervisory Board on the decision made by the Greater Birmingham and 

Solihull Local Enterprise Partnership (GBSLEP) Programme Delivery Board on the 23rd 

March 2017, in relation to Local Growth Fund (LGF) funding for the Hagley Road SPRINT 

scheme, to the value of £4.7m. 

 

Recommendations 

1. The Supervisory Board members are asked to note the agreement to fund the LGF 

grant and the manner in which the funding will be defrayed.  

 

Background 

1. The Hagley Road SPRINT transport scheme was granted entry into the LGF 

programme in 2015.  It is promoted by Transport for West midlands (TfWM) 

(previously Centro) and Birmingham City Council (BCC).  TfWM will be the grant 

recipient of the fund and also the Delivery Agent for the scheme. Birmingham City 

Council will lead on the design and implementation of the highway infrastructure.
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